October 2nd, 1926,

Messrs. J. J. Jackman Limited,
702 St. Catherine St. Vest,
Hontreal.,

Dear Sirs:-

Thank you very much for your

kxindness in sending me the MeGill Official Blazer,

1 very much appreciate your thoughtfulness.
1 am sorry to say it is too
small for me. I shall c21l in when I have an
O

oppertunity and you csn take my measurs. I am
retarning same herewithe.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




